July 15, 2015

Corey Eib

Dear Mr. Eib:

We received your letter regarding political obligations to the United States.

The Government Accountability Office (GAO) is the audit, evaluation, and investigative arm of the U.S. Congress and provides analyses, recommendations, and other assistance to help the Congress make informed oversight, policy, and funding decisions. GAO audits programs and activities of the federal government. GAO does not have jurisdiction over the matters raised in your letters.

Correspondence Response Team Office of General Counsel